
 
 Washington State Association of Fire Marshals   

Mobile Food Preparation Vehicle Inspection Program 
V04-15-2024 

  
Participating Fire Agencies  

Program Commences April 1, 2024 
This list will be revised based on changes with the most current list maintained on WSAFM’s 
website:  https://www.wsafm.com/Food_Trucks 

 

 
Aberdeen Fire 
Airway Heights 
Bellevue Fire  
Bothell Fire  
Bremerton Fire 
Camas/Washougal Fire  
Central Pierce Fire and Rescue  
Cheney Fire & Eastern WA Univ 
Clark County Fire District 3 
Clark County Fire Marshal’s Office 
Clark Cowlitz Fire and Rescue 
Douglas County 
East Pierce Fire & Rescue 
Eastside Fire and Rescue serving the cities of 
 Carnation, Duvall, Issaquah, North 

Bend, Mercer Island, Sammamish, 
Woodinville 

Enumclaw Fire  
Everett Fire 
Grant County Fire Marshal’s Office /  
  Unincorporated Grant County 
Jefferson County 
KCFD #2 / Burien Fire 
King County Fire Marshal’s Office /  

Unincorporated King County  
Kirkland Fire 
Kitsap County 
Kittitas County Sheriff’s Office 
Kittitas Valley Fire & Rescue (including City of 

Ellensburg) 
Longview Fire  

Marysville Fire District Reg’l Fire Authority  
Mercer Island 
Moses Lake Fire  
Mountainview Fire and Rescue  
Mukilteo Fire 
North County Regional Fire Authority  
North Shore Fire 
Ocean Shores Fire 
Pierce County Fire Prevention Bureau 
Puget Sound Fire, serving the cities of  

Covington, Kent, Maple Valley, 
SeaTac, and Tukwila  

Pullman Fire 
Redmond Fire 
Renton Regional Fire Authority 
Seattle Fire  
Shoreline Fire 
Snohomish County Fire Marshal’s Office 

(Unincorp’d Snohomish Cty Only) 
Snohomish Regional Fire and Rescue  
Southeast Thurston Fire Authority 
South King Fire  
South Snohomish County Fire 
Spokane County 
Spokane County Fire Districts #4, 8, 9 and 10 
Spokane Fire 
Spokane Valley Fire 
Valley Regional Fire Authority  
Wenatchee Valley Fire  
West Pierce Fire and Rescue (Lakewood and 

Steilacoom) 
Woodinville Fire & Rescue 
 

If your jurisdiction would like to become a participating agency, please contact Karen Grove at 
karen.grove@seattle.gov. 


